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Firchow, Kevin

From: Patrick McDonnell [pmcdonneli@tds.net]
Sent: Friday, April 04, 2008 5:44 PM

To: Firchow, Kevin

Ce: Michael Matty; Murphy, Brad

Subject: 802 Gorham Project - Leg. 1D 09778

Dear Mr. Firchow,
Please forward this message to the Plan Commission.

The Tenney-Lapham Neigborhood Association supports the Conditional Use application for 609 East
Gorham Street to convert the building from a rooming house to a 6 unit apartment building. Mr. Matty
presented his plans to the TLNA Council on 4/2/07. TLNA finds the project to be a very worthy
undertaking that is consistent with the goals of the Tenney-Lapham Neighborhood Plan for improving
the quality and maintenance of housing stock. The project is also sensitive to the historic value of this
building as part of the Fourth Lake Ridge historic district.

Sincerely,

Patrick McDonnell

President, ‘
Tenney-Lapham Neighborhood Association

4/7/2008



